
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2014 9:04:36 AM
Subject: National Workforce Ready Counties List

Katherine,

I spoke with Jean Cecil this morning. There are only two counties on this list: Clarendon and McCormick. A third 
county will be announced Monday, but she is unable to tell me which county.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Mottel,%20Haley%20%3CHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

